Minutes Full Council Meeting
September 17, 2015

Luke opened up the meeting by leading Exec in the “We Feel Good” cheer. Holland started Boom-Chica-Boom and the rest of Exec led alternate versions. Next we did President’s Reports, and each council gave updates on what they have been working on so far. Ms. Rhodes explained the points system to the Council. 
Next, Kate talked about the Spartan Sprint, which is September 26th at 12pm. It is really important that we get packaged snacks, water guns, and baby pools for the event next week. All student council members can receive points for volunteering, participating, or donating. 
Holland talked about Powder Puff, signups run September 21st through 24th outside Room113. The game will be October 13 at 5pm in the stadium. Tickets are $5 or $4 and 4 cans.  Troy then talked about Volleybros; which is October 22nd at 5pm. Signups run September 28th through the 30th. Tickets are $5 or $4 and 4 cans.  We needs boys from all grades to participate. 
Next, Lindsey talked about Homecoming court signups which are September 21st through the 24th outside of Room 113. Students may nominate friends or nominate themselves.  Logan then told everyone the Spirit week days which are: Merica Monday, Tacky Tuesday, Wild Animal Wednesday, Throwback Thursday, and Super-Spartan Friday. Make sure to stay within dress code. Luke spoke about Homecoming ticket sales which run October 14th-16th.  Students may signup after the meeting to help selling tickets.  The dance is Saturday October 16th from 8-11.  Tickets are $10 and you must get a date form if your date doesn’t go to Sanderson.  Bennett then revealed the Avengers Homecoming theme for those that did not already know, and told them the slogan, “We are Spartans. Expect us.”  Homecoming banners will be due Thursday October 8th.
The next Spartan Friday is before school on October 16th, before our Homecoming game versus Broughton, where we will be selling our amazing Homecoming shirts along with Homecoming tickets.
 Lindsey reminded the seniors about Senior Bricks which are on sale for $15. 
At the end, Troy listed off the things that we needed for donations and all points opportunities are found on the Stuco Weebly. Ms. Rhodes ended the meeting talking about the need for attendance at all Student Council/ Sanderson events. Logan concluded by saying the next full council meeting is October 22nd during 4th period flex. 

                                                                                                              Respectfully submitted by,
                                                                                                              Kate Griffin
                                                                                                              Executive Secretary
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